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PLANNING LANDSCAPE REVIEW COMMENT 
 

# Comments  Response 

    1 Topiary pruning and hat racking is not permitted 
for the required lot trees.  The required trees 
must be able to reach their mature size naturally. 
The desired manicured tree may be achieved in 
addition to the minimum number of required lot 
trees. 

Please refer to sheet L-100_Landscape Plan 
which shows that we are providing and in 
compliance with the minimum required 
canopy trees for our property.  We have also 
removed the Ficus Nitida trees from the 
number of trees provided to our shrub count.  

 


